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20 May 2015 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

I would like to remind you that the academy will be closing early on Friday 22nd May, at 12.30pm and 

we return on Monday 1st June at 8.15am.  This Friday is ‘wear something blue’, alongside the NUAST 

uniform (no jeans), with a £1 charity donation to raise funds for the Nepal earthquake. 

Exams and controlled assessments continue to be the main focus for the month of June, so please 

encourage your child to revise over the break. 

For year 10 students Tuesday afternoon is part of the National Curriculum, and we insist firstly that 

all students take part and secondly for health and safety reasons that all students are in full NUAST 

PE kit.  If students do not have the necessary PE kit they will be expected to wear a spare kit that will 

be provided plus a NUAST sanction will be issued.  Please ensure your child brings the necessary PE 

kit. 

A number of students have been recognised this term for their improved attendance over the last 

few weeks, and the academy will continue to drive this, together with progress and behaviour.  

Thank you for your continued support in this matter. 

Enjoy the break and we look forward to seeing your child on the first day of term, Monday 1st June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Harkireet Sohel 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


